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IETTER DATED 2 JUNE 1965 FROM THE FERMANENT REFRESENTATIVE
OF GREECE ADDRESSED TO THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

Following my letter No. P3365-80 of 1 June 1965 ,y I have the honour to
inform Your Excellency that my Government has lodged a formal protest with the
Turkish Governrent sbout another violation of Greek air space which took place on
31 Mey 1965, this being the fifth violation of that day.

At 2045 hours, two Turkish military jet aircraft flew over Cape Maleas of the
island of Tesbos (39°02' north - 26°35t east) at an altitude of 5,000 feet.

T would appreciate it if Your Excellency would have this letter reproduced as
a document of the Security Council.

Please accept, ete.

(Signed) Alexis S. ITATIS
Ambassador
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